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Our ref:LPC/FOI/2012/02
3 August 2012
By email only

Freedom of Information Act Request -  Data Protection 
I am writing to provide you with the information you requested on 31 July, 2012, namely details of breaches of the Data Protection Act between 1 July 2009 and 1 July 2012.   For the Low Pay Commission, there has only been one breach during this period, details of which are shown in the table below.  

	Organisation
	Description of breach
	Disciplinary action taken
	Action taken including notification to ICO

	Low Pay Commission
	An email to stakeholders circulating a link to the Commission’s latest report was sent showing all recipient’s email addresses, i.e the recipients were not Bcc’d
	None
	Staff have been reminded of the need to protect details of individual’s email addresses when sending messages to multi-recipients. 


If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me quoting the reference number above.
 

Appeals procedure
If you are unhappy with the result of your request for information, you may request an internal review within two calendar months of the date of this letter. If you wish to request an internal, review please contact me.
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
            

Information Commissioner’s Office 
           Wycliffe House 
           Water Lane
           Wilmslow
           Cheshire
          SK9 5AF
Yours sincerely
Gerry Franks

Gerry Franks

Senior Policy Advisor

